
 
IN THE ENVIRONMENT COURT    ENV-2016-AKL-218 
AT AUCKLAND 
 
 

IN THE MATTER  of the Local Government (Auckland 
Transitional Provisions) Act 2010 (Act) 
and the Resource Management Act 1991 
(RMA) 

 
AND  
 
IN THE MATTER  of an appeal under section 156(1) of the 

Act 
 
 
 

BETWEEN TRANSPOWER NEW ZEALAND LIMITED 
 

 Appellant 
 

AND 
 
      AUCKLAND COUNCIL 
 
      Respondent 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PERSON’S WISH TO BE PARTY TO PROCEEDINGS 
Section 274, Resource Management Act 1991 

 
The Manukau Harbour Restoration Society Incorporated 
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To: The Registrar 
 Environment Court 
 AUCKLAND  
 
 
The Manukau Harbour Restoration Society Incorporated (Association) wishes to be a party to the 
following proceedings:  
 
ENV-2016-AKL-000218  
Transpower New Zealand Limited v Auckland Council 
An appeal under section 156(1) of the Act.   
 
The Association made a submission about the subject matter of the proceedings. 
 
The Association is not a trade competitor for the purposes of section 308C or 308CA of the 
Resource Management Act 1991 
 
The Association is interested in all of the proceedings. 
 
The Association is interested in the following particular issues: 
 

All of the issues raised by the Appellant. 
 
The Association opposes the relief sought because: 
 

The relief sought by the Appellant does not adequately provide for the removal of 
transmission infrastructure/corridors and a requirement for overhead transmission 
lines to be placed underground to better restore the Manukau Harbour to a high level of 
environmental and recreational quality. 

  
The Association agrees to participate in mediation or other alternative dispute resolution of the 
proceedings. 
 
 
 
…………………………….. 
Jim Jackson 
On behalf of The Manukau Harbour Restoration Society 
 
 
Date:-   06-10-16 
 
 
Address for service of the appellant: 
 
Jim Jackson 
The Manukau Harbour Restoration Society Inc 
P O Box 13-273, Onehunga 1643 
Auckland 
jim@jackson.co.nzMob: 0274 730 226 
 
 
Advice 
 
If you have any questions about this notice, contact the Environment Court in Auckland, 
Wellington or Christchurch. 
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